
                                                             
Belvedere Elementary School in Arnold is  
requesting collector vehicles for a display  
during a student event on Friday April 25

th
 

from 6:30-8:30pm. Address:  
360 Broadwater Rd, Arnold, MD 21012.   
The PTA and students would greatly  
appreciate it. Please email Nick at 

highlandmd@yahoo.com, if you can  
participate. Thanks! 

	

	



 

	

	


